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Ladybridge Learning Conversations 

 

Do you ever ask your child, ‘What have you been learning at school today?’, and they respond, ‘Nothing’? 

Well, ask them these questions instead, and see what they say!  We’ll be sending home two weekly 

questions per year group to support your learning conversations at home.  Look out for these on Class 

Dojo and here on the newsletter!  

 

Reception   Can you find a comfortable material in your home?  What makes it comfortable? 

 Can you find all the number bonds for number 8?  

Year 1   What do you know about Queen Elizabeth I? 

 What was life like during the Tudor period? 

Year 2   Can you list all of the seasonal produce in your home? 

 How many different fairy tale stories can you list? Can you compare the similarities 

and differences? 

Year 3   What is a human and a physical geographical feature?  Can you give me an example 

of both? 

 Can you answer the following question using a number line: ‘£5.00 - £3.55 =’? 

Year 4   What is an algorithm? 

 What foods do Jewish people eat to celebrate Passover? 

Year 5   What is bias and how does this affect historical sources? 

 Can you answer the following question using long multiplication:   472 x 25 =   ? 

Year 6   Can you name three components of blood? 

 What three things are needed by the cells in our body, in order to survive? 

 
 

Class Focus 

 

Each week, we focus on work undertaken by a different class.  This week, it was the turn of 1L who say 

… we have been focussing on History.  We have been learning about significant monarchs from the past: 

King Henry VIII, Queen Elizabeth I, King James I, Queen Victoria and Queen Elizabeth II.  We have 

looked closely at the lives of Queen Elizabeth I and Queen Victoria, and what life was like when they 

ruled over England. We have been very busy having our very own coronations, creating timelines and 

acting out interesting stories from the lives of each monarch. 

 

 



Q & A Time 
Q. When is Chinese New year?  
A. The Chinese New Year of 2022 will begin next week, on Tuesday 1 February, and the festival will last for 16 

days.  2022 is the Year of the Tiger, according to the Chinese zodiac.  The Chinese Zodiac, known as Sheng Xiao, 

is based on a twelve-year cycle, with each year in the cycle relating to an animal sign.  These signs, in order, are 

the rat, ox, tiger, rabbit, dragon, snake, horse, sheep, monkey, rooster, dog and pig.  It is calculated according to 

the Chinese lunar calendar. 

 

 

4 February (9am-11am) 

Parents’ Drop-In 

Session -  

come along for a coffee 

and chat with other 

parents 

 

8 February 

Safer Internet Day 

 

9 and 10 February 

Parents’ Evenings  

**   POSTPONED   ** 

 

23 February (6.00pm) 

Parents’ Forum 

(part of this meeting 

will be led by the 

responses received 

from the 3C’s sheets – 

please complete and 

return yours as soon as 

possible). 

PTFA Christmas Raffle 
 

The raffle tickets were drawn today – congratulations to those 

with the following winning tickets: 
 

Orange 268 - £15 gift voucher for The Entertainer 

Green 133 – ‘Box of 4 donuts’ gift voucher for Chacha Chai  

Orange 201 - £5 gift voucher for trufflez (ice-cream and dessert bar) 

Orange 463  - £5 gift voucher for trufflez (ice-cream and dessert bar) 

Green 66 – Christmas treat box 

Green 259 – Christmas treat box 
 

Thank you to all those who generously donated prizes and also to the PTFA who very 

kindly organised this event, in order to raise funds for school. 

 

On Friday 4 February 2022, at 9am in the studio, we are holding our Drop-In Session, 

when we have a parent coming in to talk about the Healthwatch Bolton and the services 

it provides.  Also, the parent will speak about the upcoming Carers Project (tackling 

loneliness and isolation) and The Rumworth Project (the importance of cervical 

screening in minority communities).  It will be an informal discussion generally, when 

people can share their feedback on Health and Social Care Services.  Please drop in 

and join us. 

Attendance Matters  

Be in school all day, every day.  
 

Our attendance target is 96.5% 

 

This Week’s 

Attendance 

    92.3% *   

Class with the  

Best Attendance 

     3L   97%      

Most Punctual 

Class 

    2B & 4L     

 

   

 

* Currently, national attendance figures are reported as 91.5% due to Covid-related absences 

so, although this week’s attendance falls short of our overall target, we are pleased that our 

families are making great efforts to get to school.  Thank you!  

 


